
Our shop is open from the 15th June and all throughout Summer and

we are adhering to social distancing so when you arrive you will not

be able to try on clothing and please only bring members of your family

who need uniform.

We are trying to keep things as simple as

possible for shopping safely for School uniform. 

We understand how hard it is to get the sizing right so we will be

able to advise you on the sizes needed. If you need to exchange

any items, we will do so without any issue. Once items are exchanged,

we will be quarantining all items for 72 hours as the Government

are advising. 

Or you can order online and get 

NO APPOINTMENT NEEDED

10% off your order
(no code required)

We are also offering the option for exchanges to be made directly

to your home. We will just ask you to send an email and let us know

what you need to swap and we will

arrange a time and date to 

come to your home and exchange.
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